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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Tuesday, May 21, 2002 2:39 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich; Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC Kevin (E-mail); Chamber of mines
ED (E-mail}; Chris (E-mail}; CPAWS (E-mail); Dechi Laot'i First Nation (E-mail); Dennis Bevington
(E-mail); DFO Marc Lange (E-mail}; Doug Soloway (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Eric Denholm
(E-mail); Fairman Fraiser (E-mail}; Football Adeline (E-mail}; Glen_Evoy (E-mail); Government
Akaitcho (E-mail); Health Canada 2 (E-mail); J. Michael Thoms NSMA (E-mail); Jagtar_Sandhu (E-
mail}; Janet Hutchison (E-mail) (E-mail); Jennifer Keith (E-mail); Joan Freeman (E-mail); Joe Acomn;
John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John Ramsey (E-mall); Judy Langford (E-mail}; Julie
Dahl (E-mail); Kathrin Wessendorf (E-mail); Kevin Ledrew (E-mail); LKDFN Wildlife Lands
Environment Ctte (E-mail); Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation (E-mail); Mark Dahl {(E-mail); Mary
Tampsell (E-mail); Matt Bender (E-mail}; McNeill Jason (E-mail); Morison Steve (E-mail); MVLWB
Permit (E-mail} (E-mail); Nick Lawson (E-maily; NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail); Nunavut Impact Review
Board (E-mail); Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail); Robin Johnstone (E-mail}; Roland Semjanovs (E-
mail); Roy Ellis (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2); Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); Steve
Mathews (E-mail); Steve Wilbur (E-mail); Tamara Hamilton (E-mail}; Tim Byers (E-mail); Tony
Pearse (E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter {(E-mail);
WWF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail); YK Chamber of Commerce (E-mail)

Subject: De Beers - Information Requests Round Two

This email it directed to all Directly Affected Parties and Interveners
to the De Beers Snap Lake Diamond Project Environmental
Assessment

The De Beers Environmental Assessment (EA) Work Plan has the third round (second round for
Interveners and Directly Affected Parties) of Information Requests (IRs) closing on May 27, 2002. 1
appreciate that you do not have the responses to your First Round of IRs and that you may have
supplementary IRs that you cannot provide the Review Board by May 27, 2002 because you need De
Beers's response to your first questions first. Please be assured that any amended Work Plan approved
by the Review Board will recognize your need for additional or supplementary IRs.

Please provide your next round of IRs to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review
Board (Review Board) on or before May 27, 2002 that are not dependent on responses to your
first round of IR questions.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X 1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761
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